
 
 

 

 
  

 
 
 
 

February 27, 2020  
 
Ms. Kateri Noel 
Halliburton Energy Services 
3000 N. Sam Houston Pkwy E. 
Houston, TX  77032 
 
SUBJECT:  NOTICE OF TIMELY RENEWAL STATUS OF EXPORT LICENSE PXB217.00 
 
Dear Ms. Noel: 
 
This letter acknowledges receipt of your application, dated January 24, 2020, for renewal of 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission license PXB217.00.  The application has been deemed 
“timely” in accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations, Part 110.51(b)(2), which 
allows license PXB217.00 to remain valid until issuance of the renewed license.  Please retain 
this notice to demonstrate proof of a valid license. 
 
Please refer to the expiring license number or the amendment license PXB217.00 in any 
correspondence or telephone calls regarding your renewal.  For inquiries regarding review 
status, please contact Joanne Savoy at 301-287-9092 or email Joanne.Savoy@nrc.gov.  For 
inquiries that are technical in nature, please contact Stephen Baker at 301-287-9059 or email 
Stephen.Baker@nrc.gov 
 
All written correspondence should be directed to: 
 
Deputy Director 
Office of International Programs 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC  20555-0001 
     

Sincerely, 
 

2/27/2020

X Peter J. Habighorst
Peter J. Habighorst

Signed by: Peter J. Habighorst  
      Peter J. Habighorst, Chief    
      Export Controls and Nonproliferation Branch 
      Office of International Programs 
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